
Notices for Sunday 21 September 2014 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older 
children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled 
lavatory. 
 

TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service.  
 

BAZAAR STALLHOLDERS MEETING – TODAY, 1.00pm in the Vicarage. 
 

WAR MEMORIAL NAMES: Please speak to Margaret Joachim, or email her at 
margaret.joachim@london.anglican.org, if you would like be involved in finding out more 
about the people whose names are on our War Memorial. For more details please see 
Margaret's article in the September Parish Chest. 
 

PARISH CHEST for September is available at the back of the church, please take a copy. 
Articles for the October edition to Susan Peatfield sjpeatfield@aol.com by Wednesday 
24th September. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM MEETING – Monday 22nd September, 8.00pm, 18 Woodville 
Road. Please note change of venue. 
 
PCC MEETING – Tuesday 23rd September – 8.00pm in the Lady Chapel. 
 
ST PETER’S OUTSIDE GIVING - Please be a part of the decision making this year and 
speak to a member of the Mission Team (Fr David, Madeleine Morse and Susan Peatfield) 
with your suggestions for charities to support, ideally with details for them to discuss at the 
next Mission Team meeting on Wednesday 24th September. 
 
CONFIRMATION CLASSES commence Thursday 25th September, 4.00pm in the Lady 
Chapel. 
 
SACRAMENTS: EXPLORED -  
Where: Christ the Saviour Clergy House, The Grove, London W5. 
When: Friday evenings 26th September - 21st November (excl. 31 October), 7.00 - 8.30. 
An eight-week course on the Sacraments and Sacramental theology hosted by Christ the 
Saviour, Ealing Broadway, every Friday from the 26th September - 21st November (except 
the 31st October where we break for half-term). A light supper will be served. The first 
week will consider the question, 'What is a Sacrament?', and the following seven weeks 
will consider each of the Sacraments in turn. Each session will be run either by the clergy 
of the parish (the Rev'd Preb. Andrew Davis or the Rev'd Dr Simon Cuff) or an outside 
speaker.  Speakers lined up include the Rev'd Canon Hugh Wybrew, sometime Dean of S. 
George's Jerusalem, and Dr. Mary Marshall, Tutorial Fellow in Theology at S. Benet's Hall, 
University of Oxford. To reserve a place or obtain a full schedule of speakers and topics 
please 
email: xthesaviour@gmail.com.  

 
1ST EALING SCOUTS ANNUAL BBQ AND AGM - Saturday 27th September, 3.00pm 
in Montpelier Park. 
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LOOKING AHEAD 
 

GOLDEN JUBILEE – The Reverend Harold Stringer celebrates the 50th Anniversary 
of his Ordination on Sunday 28th September. There will be a special mass at 12.30pm 
followed by a BBQ lunch. (Please note later time of service owing to Ealing Half-
Marathon.) 
 
HARVEST SUPPER – Saturday 4th October, 6.00pm, Quiz Night with Games, bring 
your own booze!  Tickets now available from either the Vicar or Val Stephens, priced at 
£10, £5 per school aged child. All proceeds towards Stonework Appeal. Don’t forget to 
invite your friends. Offers of raffle prizes to Val Stephens please. 
 
HARVEST THANKSGIVING – Sunday 5th October 2014, 10.00am.  
This year we are requesting the following - toiletries and good quality ladies clothing for the 
Marylebone Women’s Shelter; non-perishable food items for the Ealing Food Bank. There 
will also be a retiring collection for Water Aid. 
 
EALING AUTUMN FESTIVAL – We will be hosting three concerts, Friday 10th & 
Saturday 11th October – Galileo and Thursday 16th October, William Lloyd Webber 
for organ violin and voices. For further details of the concerts, please see Ealing 
Autumn Festival booklets on the information table. We will need volunteers - Fri 10th 1-
3pm, Sat 11th 7-9pm and Thurs 16th 7-10pm - to help with set-up, front of house, stewards 
and possibly refreshments.  If you are available and able to help please contact Allison 
McAllister by email allison@skillshop.co.uk.  
 
INVITATION - Please see the letter of invitation on our notice board to the celebration of 
50 years of full communion between the Iglesia Filipina Independiente (Philippine 
Independent Church) and the Church of England at St John Notting Hill, on Sunday 
19th October, at 10.30am (Feast of St Luke).  
 
CONFIRMATION 2014 - On the Feast Day of Christ the King (Sunday 23rd November, 
10.00am) Bishop Pete will be coming to St Peter’s for our annual confirmation service.  
 


